NOTICE OF SINGLE SOURCE TO THE PUBLIC
Shelby County Government has identified a single source purchase for the goods/services as listed below. This notice is not a request for bid, proposal, or qualifications.
Single Source – Statistical Analysis of Shelby County Procurement
The identified vendor will: Enter Specifications/Scope of Work

1. Have at least five (5) years of experience in survey creation, data collection and analyzing and interpreting data.

2. Have a working knowledge of procurement processes.
3. Have a familiarity with the City of Memphis’ Statistical Analysis of Procurement.
4. Have familiarity with previous Shelby County Government Statistical Analyses of Procurement.
5. Possess a methodology to create recommendations for best procurement practices.

6. Assist in the development of new procurement processes if warranted.
Procurement Timing/Deadlines: Enter specific timeline to be met for delivery of goods/service 

7. Complete a statistical analysis and make FINAL recommendations to Shelby County Government (13) thirteen months from contract start date.

8. Present interim finding no later than (10) ten months after start date.

If you have the capacity/expertise and are interested in providing the Goods or Services detailed above please submit a letter of interest as well as your pricing (total & details) via email to Charlotte.Mayfield@shelbyCountyTn.gov.
In accordance with Shelby County’s Purchasing policy, notice of single source will be posted on the County’s website for seven (7) days prior to award.

Notice expires on September 25, 2020 at 2:30 p.m.
Shelby County is an equal opportunity affirmative action employer, drug-free with policies of non-discrimination on the basis of race, sex, religion, color, national or ethnic origin, age, disability or military service.
THE RIGHT TO REJECT ANY AND ALL QUOTES IS RESERVED
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